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Learning and working together to educate the whole child…                                           

FES Mission Statement 

 

Important Dates 

Tuesday Dec. 16th 

Christmas Dinner @ 

11:30 am 

Wednesday Dec. 17th 

Christmas Concert – Two 

showings 9:30 AM & 

12:45 PM 

Thursday Dec. 18th 

Activity Afternoon  

Friday Dec. 19th 

Christmas Readers in am. 

This is a FULL DAY for 

students and staff! 

School Review 

We will be participating in 

a School Review on Dec. 

9th- 11th at FES. Every 

school in the province 

goes through this on a 

cyclical basis. From this, 

goals will be set on how 

to move forward.  Input 

is always a good thing! 

School Improvement Plan 

We have worked 

diligently to get our SIP 

set up. The three main 

goals coincide with the 

District Plan. 

 Improve Literacy 

results in grades 

3-5 

 To grow and learn 

together ( staff 

and students) on 

Assessment for 

Learning 

 To Increase 

Student 

Engagement at 

school. 

Each of these goals has 

strategies that can be 

measured by data. We 

have had district input 

and guidance into it as 

well. Working together 

creates wonderful results! 

 

Driveway in Morning 

When dropping of your 

child in the morning 

please slow down and be 

alert to children getting 

out of both sides of the 

car. This is the very 

reason you are asked to 

stay in line and not pass 

anyone. We continually 

work at keeping the 

school yard safe. Thanks! 

 Science East Day & 

Evening 

What a wonderful event 

to host at FES. The hands 

on activities were so well 

received by the children. 

Creating a fun and 

innovative way to learn 

science is so important 

and beneficial to 

education young minds! 

They will be our future 

budding scientists!  A big 

thanks to Dianne 

Antworth and Janet Smith 

for making this happen. 

 

Hackmatack Reading 

Club 

In a partnership with the 

library we are 

participating once again 

with the Hackmatack 

program. Many children 

are participating and 

READING. Doesn’t get 

any better than that! 

Merry 

Christmas!!           

   

  


